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Peggy Currie Retires From the Dexter Public School

District

Dexter, Missouri - Peggy Currie was honored with a Retirement
Tea at the Dexter School District's administrative offices.  She worked for the school
system for 28 years.

Peggy began volunteering at Southwest Elementary when her son was in second grade
in 1987.  She was then hired of August 1988 to fill the first full-time workroom aide
position at Southwest Elementary, transferring the following year to Secretary to the
Director of Special Services at the administration office.

She retires as Administrative Assistant to the Superintendent at the end of December
2015.  

Currie resides in rural Dexter with her husband, David.  They have two sons, Jim and
Michael and two grandchildren.  

Peggy has fulfilled a multitude of job duties in her 28 years at Dexter Public Schools

and she now hopes to spend many days fishing and being a little "relaxed" around the

house!

We wish her the best in her retirement! 

Peggie Currie Retires from Dexter Public School District

This article: Peggy Currie Retires From the Dexter Public School District  was first

published on https:/showmetimes.com .
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